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Proposal for CIP Magazine 2009

The Subcommittee on Policy and Coordination of the Executive Board of the CIP decided (Punta Cana, April 2008) to put out for international competitive bidding the selection of a new publishing house for the CIP Magazine. Related administrative procedures were handled through the Office of Procurement Services and the Department of Legal Services of the OAS General Secretariat (GS/OAS). The respective information for bidders, produced by the CIP Secretariat, has been attached hereto. 

The GS/OAS Office of Procurement established a selection committee made up of GS/OAS officials, published the international request for proposals in January 2009, and set March 13, 2009, as the closing date. The bids from the following two companies met the established requirements: Anuario Portuario y Marítimo - Global Ports (Argentina) and Seaports Publication Group (United States).

The technical and financial proposals of each are summarized below:
· Anuario Portuario y Marítimo - Global Ports (Argentina). The technical proposal meets all of the requirements established in the bidding documents.  The financial proposal is payment of US$3,000 (three thousand dollars) per issue for a 36-page magazine.  If an issue has more than 36 pages, the amount to be paid will be US$5,000 (five thousand dollars).
· Seaports Publication Group (United States). The technical proposal meets all of the requirements established in the bidding documents.  The financial proposal is payment of US$500 (five hundred dollars) for each issue, plus 20 percent of earnings once a net advertising threshold of $US60, 000 (sixty thousand) has been reached.
The CIP Secretariat hereby submits the results of the bidding process to the Executive Board of the CIP so that it may consider the proposals and, if appropriate, make a decision on awarding the contract.
Washington, D.C., March 17, 2009
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